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Dear Parents, 

I want to thank you for making our first week back a tremendous success!  The 
faculty and staff thoroughly enjoyed welcoming back the students and we are  
looking forward to a wonderfully blessed year. 

This week we welcomed new teachers and staff to our school community. Please 
join me in welcoming Miss McKenzie Looney (MS Math), Miss Brittany Rogers (4th 
Grade Teacher), Mrs. Vicky Giordanelli (1st Grade Assistant), and Bianca Gojcaj 
(EDC Assistant). We are still in the process of interviewing candidates for the open 
Spanish position for grades Y5-5, Media Specialist (SC), and Playground Monitor 
(SC).  If you have an interest in any of these positions, please contact Mrs. Dan-
ielle Bruce.  

This Week’s Happenings: 

• Special thanks to Christina Scollin for organizing our room parents.  All of our 
families should be receiving an email from your designated room parent with 
an introduction and information about volunteering in the classrooms.  We are 
grateful for the wonderful parents who are taking on these leadership roles in 
our school.  Room Parent meetings will take place next week. 

• I want to thank our middle school faculty for hosting our first Meet the Teacher 
evening on Wednesday.  The teachers did an amazing job sharing information 
about their subject area and curriculum. 

• This past week we have been adjusting to the drop-off and pick up procedures.  
Once the buses begin to join us next week, there will be modifications to our 
procedures. Please follow the maps provided in this newsletter and follow the 
directives of the school staff who will be outside to help with these procedures. 

• Raffle tickets were distributed on the first day of school.  All raffle ticket stubs 
and money are due back to the school office by September 16.  Please help us 
out by removing the staples from the stubs. 

The Strategic Planning Team will be meeting in September to discuss the results 
of the accreditation visit.  The team will also be scheduling Input Sessions where 
parents will be invited to provide ideas and feedback which will be used to form 
our five year strategic plan.  More information will be provided in the upcoming 
weeks. 

Please note that morning drop off at South Campus is 8:00am.  Students arriving 
before 8:00am will be sent to EDC where they will be enrolled in the EDC pro-
gram. Students are not allowed to sit in the rotunda without supervision prior to 
8:00am.  

Wishing you blessings and a restful weekend,  

 

Mr. Jon Myers 

Principal 



Looking Ahead: 

Friday, August 26  

No School   

 

Monday, August 29 

Morning Buses only 

EDC shuttle will run in afternoon 
 

Tuesday, August 30 

Morning and Afternoon Bus and Shuttle Begins 

11:00am Finance Council Meeting   Virtual Meeting 

4:00pm Room Parent Meeting (Grades4-8) Cafeteria (SC) 

6:00pm Meet the Teacher Night (Gr. 4-5)   Cafeteria (SC) 
    

Wednesday, August 31 

4:00pm  Room Parent Meeting (Grades Y5-3) MPR (NC) 

6:00pm Meet the Teacher Night (Gr. Y5-3) Activities Building (NC) 
 

Friday, September 2 

No School 

Monday, September 5 

No School 

 

Protecting God’s Children: Holy Family Regional School will be hosting a Protecting 
God’s Children workshop on  Wednesday, September 14 at 6:00pm at our South Campus. 
All parents who are planning to volunteer at HFRS, coach sports, or drive children on field 
trips must take this required class. Please register for the event on the AOD website. 

 

Parents, at north campus, please be mindful that you are not blocking any part of a home-
owner’s driveway on Linwood, Highland, Maywood or Northwood.  Rules of the road need 
to be followed. We ask that you please use the arrival loop when dropping off your students 
in the morning at north campus, and please use the car dismissal lanes that lead to the 
back of the school at end of day.  We want to be good neighbors and be respectful of peo-
ple’s property. Thank you for your kind attention to this important notice.    

 

Announcements: 

We still have some Room Parent openings in our Middle School.  Please consider this im-

portant support position to our teachers. 

HFRS Parents: 2022-2023 Room Parent Sign-up (signupgenius.com) 
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https://www.signupgenius.com/tabs/13573de03a5caeac17-school
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Breaking News: 

Please be advised of the construction that will be taking place  on the 

roads leading into the North Campus. 

Your patience is appreciated during the resurfacing of Inglewood,  

Linwood, Highland Ave. and Terry Ave. 

Please review the notice from the City of Rochester and the map of 

the roads which are being resurfaced. 
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Below is the map from the City of Rochester identifying the areas for resurfacing. 



Welcome back HFRS Families!

We are excited to start the school year with new and 
old friends! For those of you we haven’t met, feel 
free to send us a message, stop by a monthly 
meeting or visit our PTG site. We have some 
fabulous events coming up and our retail fund-
raisers are in full effect. Read on for all the scoop…


Used Uniform Sale/            
School Supply Pick-up

Mon, Aug 8th  


These two jump-start events were a match 
made in heaven. Thank you to Suzan Naoumi 
and Lori Powe for heading up the sale; and to 
Lisa Grems for leading school supplies. Because 
of everyone’s hard work, our kids were 
prepared and in style, returning to school!
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Quick Links

  About Us                                    
Volunteer                                                                 

Events                                             
Contact Us


Next PTG Membership 
Meeting


9/13 - 9:15 am  - North Campus
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UNIFORM SALE/SUPPLIES

STAFF BREAKFAST

FALL FESTIVAL

FALL FLOWER SALE     

RETAIL FUNDRAISERS         

CO-CHAIR ORIENTATION

https://www.holyfam.org/hfrsptg/about-us.cfm
https://www.holyfam.org/hfrsptg/volunteer.cfm
https://www.holyfam.org/hfrsptg/events.cfm
mailto:hfrsptgpres@gmail.com
https://www.holyfam.org/hfrsptg/about-us.cfm


"Welcome Back” Staff Breakfast

Mon, Aug 15th  


Thank you to everyone who donated to the 
annual Welcome Back Staff Breakfast. It was a 
beautiful event, and just one of the ways we 
show our love and support to our awesome 
staff! A very special thank you to Kristy 
McMahon and Michelle Guest for chairing this 
event. Your hard work is much appreciated!


Fall Flower Sale

Deadline Mon, Aug 29th


It’s that time of year. Chrysanthemums make a 
fabulous edition to your autumn decor. See 
attached flyer for more info and use this FACTS 
link to order. Hurry, sales close MONDAY!


Fall Festival

Sat, Sept 24th


Save the date for our annual Fall Festival…a 
family event to kick off the school year. Enjoy 
your favorite fall treats and activities, while 
reconnecting with your HFRS friends. See 
attached flyer and look for volunteer 
opportunities in next week’s PTG Connection!


Retail Fundraisers

Box Tops, Amazon Smile, Toyology, Scrip


All year, we participate in retail fundraisers that 
benefit HFRS. These are easy ways to 
contribute. By simply continuing to shop as 
normal, but attaching a link or scanning the top 
of a box. Click on the links above for more info!


Co-Chair Fall Orientation

Our second co-chair orientation will be held 
Tuesday, Sept 13th, 10:30 am, at North 
Campus (immediately following the monthly 
membership meeting). Live and recorded Zoom 
options will be available. This second meeting is 
for anyone who missed the spring orientation, 
or just recently added to an event.


Speaking of events…we are still looking for co-
chairs for several of them. See attached flyer for 
the complete list!
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PTG Executive Board


Presidents:                                    

Elizabeth Koenig 


Lauren Kochenderfer        

Vice Presidents:                                     


Jamie Corsetti 

Christina Scollin 


  Secretary: 

Christina Matway                              


Treasurer:                                                   

Julie Gagliardi

“Teamwork makes the DREAM work.”

https://payit.nelnet.net/form/NnypHq0w
https://payit.nelnet.net/form/NnypHq0w
https://4.files.edl.io/9211/08/28/19/154203-375d68f6-b4a2-4678-a012-0b86495929c7.pdf
https://4.files.edl.io/658e/12/05/18/145527-f367d90c-6ba7-4f0c-9bd2-f3e72118d081.pdf
https://4.files.edl.io/add3/12/05/18/145527-bf76a949-a87e-4473-867d-36ef7341b602.pdf
https://www.shopwithscrip.com


inflatables

TICKETS AT THE DOOR 
(UNTIL SEPT. 20TH)
PRESALE TICKETS $13 

TO PURCHASE TICKETS: CLICK HERE

50/50 Raffle
The Little Donut Factory    Love Froyo & Ice Cream




FALL
FESTIVAL
September 24, 2022

2633 JOHN R RD.  ROCHESTER HILLS,  MI 48307

12PM - 6PM

EAT 

COMPETE 

B
O
U
N
C
E
 
PLA &WIN 

South Campus

Admissions

Food Trucks

GAMESKona Ice

PR IZES ! ! !

cake walk
General Dogs   pablos tacos   Little Bros. Burgers    

BE
ER

 T
EN

T

Presented by:

Y$16

For questions contact: 
Susan Leroy susanleroy9@gmail.com

https://payit.nelnet.net/form/i8pe9XVT


PTG Fall 
Flower Sale 

This year we are pleased to offer Fall mums for 
purchase. A portion of each sale will go back to the HFRS 
PTG! Please note that the picture above is a sample and 

actual flowers may look a bit different. Flowers may 
arrive before they have started to bloom. 

Mums are 9” and available colors are Red, White, 
Orange, Yellow and Purple. Cost is $13 each.

Orders can be placed here and must be received by                       
Monday, August 29th at 11:45pm!

Plants may be picked up from North Campus on Thursday, 
September 15th.  A pick-up time will be announced                   

closer to that date. 

Thank you for your support! Questions can be emailed to 
KLFaure@gmail.com.

https://payit.nelnet.net/form/NnypHq0w
https://payit.nelnet.net/form/NnypHq0w
mailto:KLFaure@gmail.com


	 	 	 	                            https://www.holyfam.org/hfrsptg/volunteer.cfm


EVENT CHAIRPERSONS WANTED

Love event planning?  We need YOU!


With assistance from the PTG board, event chairpersons provide leadership for the entire event planning process. 

They prepare event marketing, procure committee members, run event set-up and execution. 


We know some of you were BORN to do this.


 EVENTS WITH EMPTY SEATS …for YOU to fill!


Volunteering is easy!

Contact us at hfrsptgpres@gmail.com to get started!

USED UNIFORM SALE  
AUGUST/JANUARY 

TALENT SHOW  
FEBRUARY 

ICE CREAM SOCIAL 
MARCH 

MOTHER/SON EVENT 
APRIL

FINE ARTS FESTIVAL 
MAY 

FIELD DAY 
JUNE 

STAFF GIFTS 
ALL YEAR 

RETAIL FUNDRAISERS 
ALL YEAR

https://www.holyfam.org/hfrsptg/volunteer.cfm
mailto:hfrsptgpres@gmail.com


Holy Family Grandparents Club is Starting 
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